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On Sept. 11, Mike Scanlon of the Indianapolis office presented via
teleconference “OSHA’s Revised Hazard Communication Standard” to the
Original Equipment Suppliers Association (OESA) Environment Health &
Safety Council meeting held at Lear Corporation. Approximately two dozen tier
one automotive suppliers were in attendance, and there were various
questions regarding employee training, revised labeling, and consistency with
other legal and regulatory requirements.
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